TOWN OF BOWDOIN
PLANNING BOARD MINUTES
FEBRUARY 13, 2018

Record of Minutes and dates Minutes were approved.
12/12/17 NoMeeting
12/26/17 NoQuorum

01/09/18 Approved 2/13/18
Members: Michaeline Mulvey, Chair : Helen Watﬁé{l Lauren Leclerc

Karen Marston Brad Totten

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 PM. Watts, Mulvey, Totten, Marston and
Leclerc were present. Ryan Leighton did not attend. There were no members of
the public present and the meeting was not recorded.

The following items were discussed:
« There was no quorum for the 12/26/17 meeting due to weather. One
member of the public came with questions for the Board and was advised to

bring his business back at a subsequent meeting.
Town Clerk, Melanie Page reported that Brad Totten is up for re-election at

the March 2018 Town Meeting.
The Secretary was asked to make a list of member attendance for 2017

Planning Board meetings.
Board members then reviewed the minutes of January 9, 2018 and requested
changes. A motion (made by Leclerc and seconded by Watts) passed
unanimously. Minutes were revised and signed at this meeting 2/13/18.
With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:48 PM.

Respectfully submitted by,

Marie Murray, Secretary

cc: Selectmen, Code Enforcement Officer, Webmaster, Planning Board Files
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